## ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Nov. 6th, 2023

Students looking for service hours. The Salvation Army is looking for volunteers to help with their Christmas kettles campaign. There will be a meeting in Mr. Olsons room for anyone looking for hours this coming Tuesday at lunch in E201.

Important message from the science club!!! Our monthly event, Lunch With the Scientists is back! Tomorrow, we will have our first scientist of the year present to us about his career as a geological engineer, at lunch, in the library. We will have FREE PIZZA AND DRINKS!! Hope to see y'all there!!!

Hey Grads! It's your grad write-up time! It's that time of the year again where you write your final thoughts and encouraging messages for your last year of high school. You can get your write-up forms from the main office, counselling office, or the yearbook room in D106. Please write your write-up using school-appropriate language, but make sure to have fun writing it. It will be November 30th. Submit your write-up to csgyearbook@sd44.ca.

Anyone that would like to purchase a yearbook from last year (2022-2023) we have copies available in the office for \$20.00. Cash or cheque only.

There are also some students who have paid but not picked up their book. Please come to the office and claim yours.

If you have not filled out the PIC form for the yearbook, please do so online, or come to the office for the form. This needs to be filled out if you want your photo in the yearbook.